
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Ohio Civil Rights Commission on Friday, August 4, 2023 at 
10:00 a.m. in the 5th Floor Conference Room of the Rhodes State Office Tower, located at 30 
East Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to solicit public comment on the following proposed rules: 
 
Rules: 
 
4112-1-06 (Amend)  
4112-3-02 (Amend)  
4112-3-08 (Amend)  
4112-5-02 (Amend)  
4112-6-02 (Amend) 
4112-6-04 (Amend)  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and present oral and/or written testimony.  
Written comments may also be submitted prior to the hearing to the attention of Melissa 
Wulliger, Interim Director of Public Affairs and Civic Engagement, at 30 East Broad Street, 
Columbus, OH 43215-3414, no later than the close of business (5:00 p.m.) Friday, August 4, 
2023.  A copy of the proposed rules may be obtained by emailing pace@civ.ohio.gov to the 
attention of Melissa Wulliger or by calling 614-644-0244. 
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